
 

 

 

 

 

December 15, 1995 

 

Mr. John Pereira 

Director 

Historical Review Group 

Center for the Study of Intelligence 

Central Intelligence Agency 

Washington, D.C.  20505 

 

Re: Status of Records Review 

 

Dear John: 

 

In order to assist us in laying out a strategy to complete the Review Board’s work, we wish to pose 

several questions about the overall status of the CIA’s review of records.  In so doing, we do not 

intend to impose a significant burden; rather, we are asking for best estimates based on readily 

available information. 

 

The questions are as follows: 

 

(1) What is the total amount of CIA records (in numbers of documents, pages,     linear 

inches or any other appropriate measurement) identified as assassination records?  If there 

are any publicly available lists or indices of these records, please provide us with copies. 

 

(2) Of that amount, how much has been processed and sent to the JFK Collection at NARA?  

How long do you anticipate it will take for you to process the rest?   

 

(3) Have you identified any sets of records as potentially responsive to the JFK Act, but as to 

which you are uncertain whether they should be processed as assassination records?  If so, 

please describe the size and general content of these sets of records. 
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Please contact us if any clarification is required.  As always, thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

 


